

18 August 2021

Dear learners, parents and guardians,

## CAMPS BAY HIGH SCHOOL COVID-19 REPORTING TOOL

In order for Camps Bay High School to effectively monitor and manage the COVID-19 cases affecting Camps Bay High School's learners, we ask that you report cases using this new COVID-19 Reporting Tool that we have developed.

If you currently have a learner in quarantine or isolation, please could you urgently fill in the form which can be accessed on this link:

https://forms.gle/YvYSnFoPvqpZpm2ZA

In the future, we ask you to please report ALL NEW COVID-19 QUARANTINES AND CASES using the form above.

Please use the form for reporting:

Mostat

- a learner who is in quarantine as a result of a Close Contact with a COVID-19 Positive learner;
- a learner who is in quarantine due to being symptomatic; or
- a learner who is in isolation as they have tested Positive for COVID-19

We thank you again for working with us to keep our school safe for all.

Yours sincerely,

MR LOUIS MOSTERT

**PRINCIPAL**